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Date: 03 February 2020 20:36:00

Dear Sir / Madam 

The whole idea that this disastrous project should even merit consideration is totally
outrageous !
Please deny the developers the right to change the proposal reading of MUST DEVELOPE
to SHOULD DEVELOPE a Strategic Rail Freight Interchange. The M6 is already well
over capacity
in this area and the smart motorway is costing lives ! Please do not approve this disaster
waiting to happen.

Regards

Nigel Mason.
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